[bookmark: _GoBack]Marion Township Board of Supervisors Special Meeting Held December 30, 2020 at the Township Building
Present: Archie Gettig Jr., Herbert Chapman, John (Rick) Dillon via phone and Angel Emery
Guests: None
The meeting was called to order at 4:33 p.m. by Chairman Gettig followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.
Public Comments: None
The board of supervisors reviewed the 2021 budget as presented and noted there were no significant changes from 2020.
On a motion by Dillon and 2nd by Chapman motion passed to accept and adopt final budget for 2021 as presented 3-0.
Discussion was held about complaints received from residents at the trailer park and the lack of maintenance after the snow.  On a motion by Gettig and 2nd by Dillon, motion passed to have Louis Glantz send a letter to the owner of the trailer park regarding these safety concerns 3-0.

On motion by Gettig and 2nd by Dillon motion passed to adjourn meeting at 4:40 p.m. 3-0.
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